Tamara Collins

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

registrar
Tuesday, February 12, 2019 12:04 PM
Tamara Collins

FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 12:56 PM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --

2019-01-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Marcelo Gontijo

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Enbridge's application states that a "typical consumer" would see an annual increase rate of $5.74, but being an atypical
consumer (since, living by myself and spending most of my week at work, my monthly bill is pretty low), | already saw a
Cost adjustment charge of $0.83, not to mention a note for Gas cost adjustment of $0.6269, either of which would
amount to more than

$5.74 stated by Enbridge and, | can't stress this enough, my monthly bill is quite low compared to any of my friends or
neighbors. | can understand that Enbridge might need to increase its gas charge rates, but setting unrealistic
expectations as to how this increase would impact their customers seems dishonest to me.

-- Attachment --





